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27 October 2023 

Dr C. Clark 

RCT Board chairperson 

rctboard@hpcsa.co.za  

 

Dear Dr Clark 

WHO DOCUMENT ON AI REGULATORY CONSIDERATIONS 

On behalf of the Society of Radiographers of South Africa (SORSA) I wish to share the recently published World 
Health Organization document on regulatory considerations pertaining to artificial intelligence for the Board’s 
records. SORSA has shared this on our website, with our members through bulk email and on our Facebook 
page. 
 
The document can be accessed at this URL: https://iris.who.int/handle/10665/373421  
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Dr Riaan van de Venter 
SORSA President 
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